

July 6, 2017

Mr. Michael Murphy, Alderman, District 10 City of Milwaukee City Hall 200F Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Alderman Murphy:

I'm writing to express my **strong** objections to the proposed East-West Bus Rapid Transit plan. I'm employed at a business along Bluemound Road, between Hawley Road and Hwy 100.

By cutting Bluemound Road down from two-lanes in each direction to one lane to make room for a dedicated bus lane, it would cause me huge issues with my commute, both in terms of time and more importantly, safety. Bluemound Road is already a very busy street and cutting the car capacity in half would make things monumentally worse.

Not to mention the massive cost for this project that will only serve a very small number of riders!

I ask that you REJECT the proposed East-West Bus Rapid Transit Plan.

Sincerely,

Eric Wills